
Mark Your Calendar! 
 
November 25, 2014, 2p.m. 
 Thanksgiving Liturgy 
 
November 26-28, 2014 
 Thanksgiving Break 

 NO SCHOOL 

 

December 5, 2014, 7p.m. 

 St.Nicholas Feast Day Play 

Tuesday, November 25, 2014 
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Our Young Scientists Show Off Projects at  
Science Fair  

 We had some amazing projects this year.  We had everything from ladybugs to 
plants, bacteria to batteries, and aerodynamics to protecting our environment.  All of our 
students worked exceptionally hard on their projects this year and all of their hard work 
paid off.  The enthusiasm each student has about his or her project was apparent in each 
presentation. 
 
A special congratulation to all of our lower level projects, all of these students worked   
exceptionally hard. 
Pre – K 3 and 4          Density:  Sink or Float 
Kindergarten              Ladybugs 
1st Level                     Coloring Carnations 
2nd and 3rd Level        Aerodynamics:  Which airplane will fly farther? 

 
We would like to acknowledge the following students who received a special recognition for 
their outstanding work on their independent projects: 
 
Levels 4/5:  1st place - Anna Chaban 
2nd place - Yuliya Lutsyk 
3rd place - Kayla Mercado and Olga Sofia          
Salamakha 
 
Level 6:  1st place - Sophia Jarowyj 
2nd place - Andrew Fedus 
3rd place - Evelyn Lopez 
 
Level 7/8:  1st place - Stefania Dembereckyj and Alex Tymouch 
2nd place - Martha Nalysnyk and Anastasiya Shybitov 
3rd place - Tetyana Merlavska 

 
We would like to give a special thank you to all of our wonderful judges who volunteered 
their time out of their busy schedules to make our Science Fair so successful:  Christine 
Cook, Dr. Erick Fuoco, Marta Fuoco, George Lytwynyshyn, George Matwyshyn, Paul   
Matwyshyn, Dr. Iouri Melnik, and Mike Zaparaniuk.  All of the judges were impressed by 
the level of knowledge and the use of scientific inquiry by all of our students. 

Help Stop Genocides! 
On Monday, November 17, our assembly focused on the need 
to stop genocides. The students shared stories of a variety of 
different genocides, and focused in on the Holodomor in 
Ukraine, which took place from 1932-1933. They honored all of 
the lives lost by holding a moment of silence, holding small 

lights, and singing a 
few songs. Let’s all 
remember to come 
together to take a 
stand against      
genocides. 

1st Graders are Grateful! 
On Monday, November 24, Level 1 students performed at our 
morning assembly. They explained the history behind the 
Thanksgiving holiday. Afterwards, they sang a song where they 
shared what they are thankful for this year. They put on a   
wonderful, 
festive 
show for 
everyone! 
What are 
you thankful 
for this 
year?  
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